
 

 

 

What’s Happening at Luna   

Friday, 12/20/2024😊  
 

Last work week of December - 12/16-20/2024. Our Winter Break happens 

12/23/24 – 1/3/25 when the Luna campus is closed and everyone is off for a well-

deserved vacation.  All Luna employees including faculty return 1/6-10, 2025 for 

Spring In-Service. 

 

Here is what’s happening… 

 

Holiday Door Decorating Contest 

 

Thanks to all who participated in the 2024 Holiday Door Decorating Contest.  The 

competition was fierce, but the winners were: 1st – Cosmetology, 2nd – I.T., and 3rd – 

Dr. Billie Mathews. Congratulations, everyone!   
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(Pictures provided by Dr. Carol Linder) 

Swearing in of New Luna Board Member 

 

During the December 10, 2024 Board meeting, Rolando Medrano Sr. was sworn in as 

the newest Luna board member.  Representing district 5, Medrano will be finishing out 

his late wife, Diana Medrano’s term which will conclude in a year.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Surrounded by family, Rolando Medrano Sr. is sworn in as a new Luna 

Board member by Judge Dwight Torres.    (Pictures provided by Dr. 

Carol Linder) 



 

 

 

(Front Row L. to R): Solis Medrano, Tatiana Medrano, Milena Medrano, Letticia Urioste, Sean 

Medrano, and Rolando Medrano Jr.   

 

(Back Row L. to R):  Rolando Medrano Sr., Kenny Medina, Louise Portillos, Luna Interim 

President, Dr. Carol Linder, Dr. Phyllis Martinez, Mark Dominguez, and Gilbert Sena. 

  

Wildfire Resiliency Training Center (WRTC): 

 

Our website has launched!  Thanks to Amanda Nelson and Denise Montoya, you can 

click on the floating header on the LLC main page, and it will take you to the WRTC 

site and our Spring 2025 course calendar! https://sites.google.com/luna.edu/wrtc 

 

The WRTC Offices are looking great thanks to the amazing work from Karen 

Wezwick and Tracey Morales! 

We appreciate the work of Chris Chavez in the warehouse, and the grounds crews for 

their amazing help! 

 

We are recruiting for a number of grant-funded positions including:  

 

Center Director 

https://sites.google.com/luna.edu/wrtc


 

 

 

Program Manager 

Administrative Coordinator (and a few more coming soon). 

 

Please help us spread the word; we're looking for great folks who want the opportunity 

to make a difference! 

 

The WRTC also sends a thank you to the Highlands Forestry and Watershed Institute 

for their continued support! 

 

                                                                                                         -Henry Blackwell 

January In-Service Week Schedule 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Graduation Info from the Registrar 

 

 Good Morning LCC Students,  

 

Are you ready to graduate in Fall or Spring? If so then this message is for you! It is time 

to begin gearing up for the biggest celebration of your academic career. Students who 

plan to finish degree or certificate requirements need to apply to graduate. How do you 

do this follow these steps and submit the attached to the Office of the Registrar by the 

deadline indicated below:  

• Deadline to apply to graduate FALL STUDENTS ONLY - Friday, December 

13, 2024 by 5pm MST - submit Application for Degree and pay the one time 

graduation fee of $15.00 per degree or certificate. (attached) 

• All FALL graduates are eligible to walk in the SP25 commencement ceremony.  

• Deadline to order your regalia (cap and gown) - Friday, March 28, 2025 with the 

LCC Bookstore - see attached flier for details  

• Deadline to apply to graduate SPRING GRADUATES ONLY - Monday, 

March 10, 2025 by 5pm MST- submit Application for Degree and pay the one 

time graduation fee of $15.00 per degree or certificate. (attached) 

ALL STUDENTS PLEASE DO NOT FORGET TO INDICATE ON YOUR 

APPLICATION FOR DEGREE YES OR NO,  IF YOU WILL BE WALKING FOR 

THE SPRING 2025 COMMENCEMENT CEREMONY . 

 

Students will receive their Final Degree Check clearing them for their degree via your 

LCC Student Email to include your eligibility for graduation honors. All students who 

are eligible for honors will be able to purchase the honor cord with your regalia order at 

the Bookstore who will have a list of students who qualify.  

 

Students need to meet with their academic advisors to have their Application for 

Degree signed before submission to the Office of the Registrar. Also, students are 

required to pay the one-time non-refundable $15 graduation fee (per award) at the time 

they submit their Graduation Clearance form. Failure to submit your Graduation 

Application and  pay your fee will result in a delay of you receiving your diploma.  

 

If you have already submitted your documents to our office please be on the lookout 

for your clearance via your LCC student email. If students feel that they need to be 

seen for a Final Degree by the Registrar's Office, please contact us to schedule your 

appointment.  

 



 

 

 

Congratulations!  

 

 

 

Kindly, 

Alicia B Chacon, Registrar 

Office of Registrar 

505-454-2546 

505-454-2548 

achacon@luna.edu 

registrar@luna.edu 

 

  

Luna Eats 

The program has ended for this semester.  We will resume the program in January for 

the Spring semester. 

 

 

Luna Strong 
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Check out the video below to learn how to register  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Video on how to register for Timely Care: 

Timely Care How To Register Video 

 

Video on Digital Self Care: 

Digital Self Care Video 

I know this is a long video at about 37 minutes, but it has different sections on topics such as anxiety, 

procrastination, breaking projects into smaller steps and stress reduction techniques. 

 

https://assets.timely.md/share/1D5C5FC3-79E1-4A9E-BEE7EB4734378674/?mediaId=FEB5D250-D232-49D9-96B575561FD88280
https://assets.timely.md/share/1D5C5FC3-79E1-4A9E-BEE7EB4734378674/?mediaId=009AFB00-41A2-42ED-A46ACCA167989D6A


 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Las Vegas 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Springer 

 



 

 

 

Reminders 

- All committees, departments, and individuals with information to share are 

encouraged to send their knowledge to sgoodyear@luna.edu each week by 5:00 

P.M. on Wednesday (unless otherwise noted) for inclusion in the week’s 

update.  If you miss a deadline, don’t worry, your information will be included 

in the following week’s update provided it is still timely. When possible, your 

information should be in tidy bullet points that can easily be added to the basic 

update format.  It is also helpful if you respond to the request for information 

for the week of the update in the reminder email that was sent out, as it makes 

it easier for me to find and include what you send in the update.  Please submit 

any pictures in the form of jpegs.   

- Thanks to all who shared information for this week’s edition of “What’s 

Happening at Luna.”  

- If you missed an edition of “What’s Happening at Luna,” find it here:  

https://luna.edu/whats_happening.  

  

Have a Wonderful, Enjoyable, Delightful Winter Break and Holiday Season, 

Everyone! 
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